The Copyright Tribunal is moving its
London office

The Secretary
Copyright Tribunal
10 Victoria Street
London

SW1H ONN

Our services will be unaffected by this move. The new office is a short walk
from Abbey Orchard Street and is opposite the Department for Business. The
nearest tube stations are St James’s Park or Westminster.
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